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Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
 
 
 
 
Our nursery provision is changing.  From September 2024, we are able to offer 
fully funded, 30-hour a week nursery places to those who are entitled.   
 
This 30-hour provision is only free for working parents.  
 
Nursery start and finish times are: 8:30am to 3:30pm Monday to Friday. 
 
If you are not eligible for the additional 15hrs of free funding, but would still like 
your child to attend full time Nursery, then you will be asked to pay for the 
additional 15 hours to secure the 30hrs. For further information, please contact Miss 
Pattni who will be able to talk you through your options and guide you accordingly.  
 
Do not worry if you are not eligible for the 30hrs.  All families with a 3 and 4 
year old child are still eligible for the 15hrs a week, universal offer of free early 
education. Morning sessions will be available as per usual.  
 
If you are interested in sending your child to our Nursery please complete an 
application form, available from the school’s front office. 
 
 
Yours Sincerely,  
Miss Pattni 
Early Years Leader 


